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Meeting with the Honorary General
On January 11, 2020, a roundtable discussion held with active students of the Agricultural Mechanization
faculty and veteran of the Border Troops General Abdulla Artikbaev under the slogan “We are responsible
for  the  defense  of  the  motherland”.  During  the  interview,  General  shared  with  students  his
accomplishments, career and good times in his life and wished them success in their future studies and
work, and expressed their gratitude to the faculty members. The general asked the youth to keep up the
motto and never forget it. “Don't say badly about present time, be pleased with the country and do not say
that this is  not enough for you, you do not know what loss is”.  Students received answers to their
questions.
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